Jeff Watson

From: Kate Prengaman <kprengaman@yakimaherald.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2016 10:23 AM

To: Jeff Watson

Subject: Solar farm meeting?

Hi Jeff,

I’'m interested in doing a story about the proposed Iron Horse solar farm and | heard from some concerned neighbors
that there is going to be a public meeting with the hearing examiner coming up in the next few weeks. Can you let me
know when that meeting is scheduled?

Thanks so much for your help!

Kate Prengaman

Reporter

Yakima Herald-Republic

(509) 577-7674
kprengaman@yakimaherald.com




